
Attn: Manager 

Services and Regulation section 

Media Branch 

Department of Communications 

  

I endorse the position that "The requirement for the primary channel to be provided in standard 
definition will be removed." 

  
I would like High Definition vision to be available on all FTA broadcast channels with no restrictions. 

  
respectfully, 

  
Max Wedding 

 


